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Comments: To US forest Service:

I have just picked up a copy of the Stibnite Gold Project Supplemental Draft EIS Statement. The paper copy is

5.75" thick. I am requesting an extension of the comment period to the full 120 days as it is not possible to fully

evaluate and compare this to the previous documents in 75 days. We have just received the ability to get a

thumb drive or paper copy recently in McCall. This is an extremely complex project and the public deserves time

to fully evaluate what has been proposed. 

Thank you,

Gail Rankin

McCall, ID


